
14/09/20	
	
Dear	parents/carers,	
	
Welcome	back!	We	have	had	a	great	couple	of	weeks	back	at	school	and	I	enjoyed	getting	
to	know	my	new	class-they	are	a	lovely	group.	The	children	have	settled	quickly	into	the	
new	routines.	
I	look	forward	to	working	with	you	and	your	child	year	and	I	hope	it	will	be	a	successful	and	
productive	one.		
If	you	have	any	questions	please	don’t	hesitate	to	ask.	
	
My	best	thoughts	and	wishes,	
	
Ms	Ruminska.		


